

THE WHITLEY NEWSLETTER 24.1.19

CINDERELLA

EARRINGS

For health and safety reasons children with pierced ears MUST only wear small studs in school. These will be covered with medical tape during PE lessons.

No hoops or larger earrings please.

ATTENDANCE MATTERS

Our Superheroes last week were

ALNWICK AND BAMBURGH CLASS with 99% - CONGRATULATIONS!

Ford 94% Lindisfarne 98% Warkworth 95% Chillingham 96% Blue 90% Yellow 94% Belsay 93% Dunstanburgh 95% OUR SCHOOL TARGET IS 97% FOR 2018/19

VALENTINE DISCO - TUESDAY 12th FEBRUARY BEDLINGTON SOCIAL CLUB 5.30-7.00pm

The Whitley Friends will be selling tickets from Friday 1st February (from outside the school office)

Please note that parents need to buy a ticket also - the children are your responsibility at the disco.

IF YOU HAVE ANY DONATIONS FOR THE TOMBOLA PLEASE BRING THEM TO SCHOOL - smellies, bottles, chocolates etc.

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: Friday 25th January -WOW Celebrations Friday 1st February - Out of School Achievements Friday 8th February -WOW Celebrations